Colman Junior School South Park Avenue Norwich NR4 7AU



Colman Infant School Colman Road Norwich NR4 7AW

27th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

As many of you will know it is World Book Day on Thursday 5th March and as usual we are planning some special activities.

This year we are not asking the children to dress up. Instead every child will be provided with a card headband to decorate on the day, along the theme of their favourite character, book or author.

Please talk to your child to help them decide on a book, character or author and to come up with some ideas in preparation for the day. They may want to bring a copy of the book that has inspired them and the 'hat' they will make. The teachers will make sure there are a range of materials for them to use.

We hope the children will be pleased to hear that there will also be a staff performance of a well-known story.

Thank you for your help, we are all looking forward to another exciting and creative World Book Day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Morley

Deputy Headteacher

Katherine Manley